
Feasibility Study 
Started 
The Florida Department 
of Transportation (FDOT) 
is beginning a Feasibility 
Study to evaluate the 
potential widening of North 
Jones Loop Road up to six 
lanes from CR 765 (Burnt 
Store Road) to Piper 
Road in Charlotte County, 
Florida. The project will 
include mobility, safety, 
intersection, emergency 
response, and evacuation 
improvements.  

During the feasibility study, FDOT will collect input from the local 
community and public officials from Charlotte County and the City 
of Punta Gorda to establish the community’s vision for North Jones 
Loop Road. This input will assist the FDOT in developing the project’s 
purpose and need and establishing the initial feasibility alternative to 
meet the regional traffic needs and support economic development.

The study will investigate improvements with the goal to improve 
the regional transportation network and local mobility for commuters 
and freight truckers, evacuation and emergency responders, 
pedestrians and bicyclists.  

The feasibility study will document the community’s vision for the 
project and establish an initial project alternative  that will be further 
developed and evaluated for environmental effects during the 
Project Development and Environment (PD&E) study phase. 

How to Get Involved
A public information meeting is planned for the summer of 2021 
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Project Schedule:

to present the alternatives under consideration for your 
input. We will send a separate invitation to announce 
the meeting date and time. After the public information 
meeting, we will incorporate your input and document the 
results of the study.

The PD&E study phase is expected to begin in the fall of 
2021 where a recommendation will be presented for your 
review and comment. At any time, you may provide your 
comments by contacting FDOT Project Manager, Richard 
(OJ) Oujevolk, P.E. His contact information is provided on 
the back of this flyer.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions 
required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried out by FDOT pursuant 
to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding 
dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal 
Highway Administration and FDOT.



Project Contact
For more information about the project, 
please contact:

Richard (OJ) Oujevolk, P.E. | Project Manager
801 N. Broadway Avenue | Bartow, FL 33830

Tel: (863) 519-2293
Email: Richard.Oujevolk@dot.state.fl.us
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Florida Department of Transportation
Attn: Richard (OJ) Oujevolk, P.E.
Florida Department of Transportation 
801 N. Broadway Avenue
Bartow, FL 33830

Connect on the web by visiting
http://swflroads.com/cr768/njoneslooprd/

for more project details.

FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.


